
Neighbourhood Plan Referendum objection communication log 

27/05/2022 Formal objection to the Neighbourhood Plan referendum sent via email to 

a number of addressees 

30/05/2022 Acknowledgement sent to person lodging objection including statement 

that the Parish Council will expect North Northamptonshire Council to respond. 

30/05/2022 Parish councillors notified that the formal objection had been received. 

01/06/2022 Telephone call from North Northamptonshire Council requesting that the 

only access to the plan documents be via their website. Hargrave PC website updated 

01/06/2022 and NNC notified via email. 

09/06/2022 Councillors provided with a copy of the response by the Chief Executive 

of North Northamptonshire Council to the person who lodged the objection. 

09/06/2022 Councillors forwarded further email correspondence between the person 

who lodged the objection and the Chief Executive of North Northamptonshire Council 

16/06/2022 Councillors provided with a copy of the response by the Chief Executive 

of North Northamptonshire Council to the person who lodged the objection. (email 

dated 14/06/2022) 

16/06/2022 Councillors forwarded further email correspondence between the person 

who lodged the objection and the Chief Executive of North Northamptonshire Council 

(email dated 15/06/2022) 

16/06/2022 Councillors forwarded a copy of email from the clerk to R Palmer & R 

Bridge re the PC website and document storage. 

21/06/22 Councillors forwarded further email correspondence between the person 

who lodged the objection and the Chief Executive of North Northamptonshire Council 

(email dated 17/06/2022) 

27/06/22 Councillors forwarded email correspondence between the person who 

lodged the objection and the Monitoring Officer (emails dated 24/06/2022) 

 

 

 

 


